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I was awarded a TGH scholarship to attend the Transcultural Psychiatry course at McGill University. I took courses in Cultural Psychiatry, Psychiatric Epidemiology, Working with Culture and Qualitative Methods.

These courses will be very helpful in my future work. The course in Qualitative Methods will be of immense help with my research. Several months ago, after attending a five-day course in Colombo, I started a project studying cultural expressions of grief. Prior to my departure to Montreal, I did work up to the thematic analysis. During my stay at McGill, I discussed the results with my tutors. I am now in a position to interpret my results using Grounded Theory. I hope to publish this data.

Other courses will be helpful to me in my clinical practice and in my teaching, as I am a university teacher in Psychiatry.

The lecturers spoke in terms of their own experience, which was important. The course participants were well-selected, and as such, I believe we have developed a very good international network as a by-product of our class attendance.

The stipend that I received was sufficient for my needs. My accommodation was good and I met nice people who also lived with me in the flat. If possible, I recommend for future students to be accommodated in the same flat, as this would encourage networking.

Finally, I would like to thank Dr. Suman Fernando for his contribution towards my travel and Chamindra Weerackody for selecting me from the project. I would also like to thank Dr. Duncan Pedersen and Consuelo Errazuriz for the scholarship and their practical help during my stay.
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